
Fort Calhoun Enhancement Committee 
Fort Calhoun City Hall 

April 24, 2023    6:00pm 
MINUTES 

 
Call to Order by Judy Boyd at 6:10pm 
Announcement of Open Meeting Compliance 
 
Roll Call:  Judy Boyd, Beth Dieteman, Amanda Donahoe, Jackie Henderson, Lori Lammers, Cheri Oelke, 
Rose Therkildsen 
 
MINUTES:   Jackie moved to accept the minutes from March 27, 2023 meeting; Beth seconded. 
Minutes approved. 
FINANCIAL REPORT:  $3,451.36 on balance. We will finish the VISA card balance with the annual spring 
purchases and Judy will apply for a new $500 VISA card for items needed now and for the year. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Historic branding signs are finished and ready to be installed. The sign for the former grocery store will 
be attached to the sidewalk area south of the sycamore trees; the sycamores have too many roots to 
install the sign in that area.  
 
Spring clean-up  

A second clean-up is planned for Wednesday, April 26 at 10am 
Suverkrubbe Historical Marker area needs edging, pruning, grasses planted and more mulch.  
Mulch and general pruning needed on Main Street and City Hall areas 
Re-setting the bricks and mulching around the seven trees on Main Street 
Buy Flowers on Wednesday, May 10th at 9:00am; replace hose. 
Paint Benches after the temperature is above 50 degrees. 

 
Curb Alert weather was cold and raining. We will offer another Curb Alert on Sunday, June 25th after 
the City-Wide Garage Sale (June 23/24).  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
City Logo ideas from Fort Calhoun High School students were given to us for review at our meeting.  
We discussed the artwork examples and felt all had merit as artwork but didn’t like any as a potential 
logo for the city.  Since we were asked which we liked best, we selected #2 without the soldier.     
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:06pm. 
Next Meeting will be Monday, May 22, 2023 at 6:00pm in the Fort Calhoun City Hall.  
Submitted by Lori Lammers 
 


